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I support SB 1187 because it is effective, inspiring action in the face of climate 

change, something our state and local communities vitally need. Having a policy that 

can simultaneously disincentivize and punish polluters while investing in vital climate 

resiliency efforts is a powerful one-two punch against the effects of climate change. 

Oregonians already feel the impacts of climate change so deeply, especially during 

fire season, and I hope the state legislature will seriously consider this bill (and 

others) that take action to protect the future of Oregon's beautiful lands and incredible 

people.  


